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CF 14-0356

Jared Updike <jupdike@gmail.com> Wed, May 28, 2014 at 10:50 AM
To: "adam.lid@lacity.org" <adam.lid@lacity.org>

I am a concerned citizen and photographer who lives in Sherman Oaks. My wife and | love being able to see
wildlife without having to drive very far. | am in support of CF 14-0356 if it means wildlife will be protected from
careless or malicious individuals.

We are concerned that despite much prominent signage, some park visitors seem to disregard the rules and
regulations meant to protect the wildlife, especially birds.

An example of this is when we have seen an entire family take their dog on a walk beyond the sign clearly
indicating no dogs allowed beyond this point. We are concerned that people do not understand the effect a large
dog can have on the breeding bird population and we are also concerned that such careless or entitled park
visitors feel like the lack of enforcement means that they can do whatever they want because they can get away
with it, even when politely confronted.

Thank you for your time.

Jared Updike
Software engineer



